7th Grade Newsletter

- Scholastic books orders will be due Monday, March 11. Follow this link to order.
- The seventh grade has planned the **Mass** for next Wednesday, March 13. Please join us at 10:00 am for worship if you are able.
- Second trimester report cards will go home next Thursday, March 14.
- On Friday, March 15, we will be attending the **Catholic Youth Rally** at Carroll University.
- Our Compassion in Action collection sponsored by NJHS continues next week. We will be collecting art supplies.

Mrs. Emily Wisniewski

ewisniewski@sje.school

Remember that Jesus is the Bread of Life
John 6:35